
La Pine Lodgepole Dodgers 

General Meeting Minutes 

December 18, 2014 
(Minutes will be voted on for approval at the January meeting.) 

 

Call to Order: 7:25pm. 

 

Becky Jellison opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

Approval of Minutes:  Peggy Spieger moved to accept the November 25, 2014 meeting minutes, 

Roxanne Baton 2nd, motion carried. 

 

Treasurers Report:  Dianna Nickelson handed out the December 18, 2014 Treasurers Report.  Jim 

Kroeker moved to accept the Treasurers Report, Vera Riser 2nd, motion carried.   

 

New Members: Jim Daniels and Ray and Diane Kjolso introduced themselves.  

 

OSSA Legal Action: The Club presented Vera Riser and Peggy Spieger with a check for $150. 

 

OSSA Convention: Our next OSSA Convention coordination meeting will be January 7th at Gordy’s. 

The meeting starts at 6:00 pm. Gary Pankey handed out a volunteer signup sheet for the 

convention. We need baskets for the auction, 2 women’s and 1 men’s. Kim Stone and Christine Pugh 

will do the women’s baskets. Judy Bice, Kim Stone and Karen Brown will help with the spaghetti 

dinner on Wednesday night at 10 mile. Karen Brown will make sure the gate is open if we don’t 

have enough snow to launch from 10 mile. The 2 delegates for the convention will be Dianna 

Nickelson and Penny Vicari. 

 

Candle Lighters: The Candle Lighters event schedule has been possibly changed to February 8th, 

we will have confirmation soon. 

 

Peggy Spieger:  Peggy thanked us for the donation to the Legal Action Fund; she also discussed the 

raffle for the convention. Karen and Todd Brown are donating $300 for a stay at Paulina Lake 

Lodge. 

 

Good of the Order: Dale Jellison. 

 

OOPS Award:  The OOPS award went to Greg Vicari. 

 

50/50:   Judy Bice and Gary Pankey did the 50/50; there was $180.00 with a $90 split, won by Dale 

Jellison.  

 



Next Meeting: Our next General meeting will be January 27th at the Moose Lodge. Our next Board 

meeting will be on January 21st at the Baton’s. If you plan to attend the Board meeting, please call 

Roxanne Baton 3 or 4 days in advance so that she can have an accurate headcount. 

 

Adjourn: 8:06 pm 

 

 

 

Minutes Submitted by: Penny Vicari, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


